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Six Mile Creek Bridge inspection 
 
Six Mile Creek Bridge on the Bruce Highway will be reduced to a single lane on Thursday 20 February 
between 8pm and 5am for a routine inspection, weather permitting. 
 
Transport and Main Roads Director-General Neil Scales said the inspection had been scheduled outside peak 
periods to minimise community impacts. 
 
"Variable message signs have been put in place advising motorists of the upcoming bridge works," Mr Scales 
said. 
 
"Traffic controllers will also be in place to assist with the changed traffic conditions." 
 
Mr Scales thanked the local Gympie community for its understanding and cooperation while the inspection was 
completed. 
 
"We understand the inconvenience these works have on the community and will complete the inspections as 
quickly as possible," he said. 
 
For up-to-date information on roadworks across the state, visit ww.qldtraffic.qld.gov.au or call 13 19 40. 
 
For more information, call 1300 728 390 or email bundaberg.office@tmr.qld.gov.au. 
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